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Councillor Nigel Howells  
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Annwyl/Dear Nigel 
 
Economy & Culture Scrutiny 13 Oct - Playground Area Refurbishment 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to bring this item to Scrutiny and for the many positives 
comments about our Parks Playground management of lockdown due to COVID 19 
and the processes we now have in place to ensure delivery of the Section 106 and 
Capital play-ground schemes. 
 
Officers have made contact with Wrexham Council to understand the rationale and 
cost of the adventure play model adopted and are also making enquiries through the 
Core Cities group in this regard, with a view of offering this as an option for Sec 106 
future schemes based on Ward Member approval. 
 
The drainage implications and estimated costs is a much more difficult area to 
quantify. Every park and associated playground has very different characteristics in 
terms of ground conditions, surfacing, connectivity to drainage, flood risk and 
topography. Therefore, each project will have its own bespoke drainage solutions 
based on the new SAB regulations and individual expenditure line.  
 
I propose that these individual cost items are highlighted with the Ward Members as 
we consult and update on each individual project. 
 
I trust the above information is of assistance, however should you require any further 
information, please contact Steve Morris, Operational Manager, Sport, Leisure and 
Development on Cardiff 2233 0235. 
 
Yn gywir 
Yours sincerely 

 
Y Cynghorydd / Councillor Councillor Peter Bradbury 
Aelod Cabinet Dros Ddiwylliant a Hamdden 
Cabinet Member for Culture & Leisure 
 
 


